From: Rachel Sadoff

Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2024 1:10 PM

To: District 1 Commissioner Rita Pritchett <D1.Commissioner@Brevardfl.gov>; District 2 Commissioner Tom Goodson
<D2.Commissioner@Brevardfl.gov>; District 3 Commissioner John Tobia <D3.Commissioner@Brevardfl.gov>; District 4
Commissioner Rob Feltner <D4.commissioner@brevardfl.gov>; District 5 Commissioner Jason Steele
<D5.Commissioner@brevardfl.gov>

Cc: 'Frank.Abbate@brevardfl.gov' <Frank.Abbate@brevardfl.gov>; 'morris.richardson@brevardfl.gov'
<morris.richardson@brevardfl.gov>; Jessica Simpkins <Jessica.Simpkins@brevardclerk.us>

Subject: Update on Commission Audit Records Release

Good afternoon Chairman Steele and Commissioners,

| would like to update each of you on the status of the audit records that | had informed you would be available by the
end of the day yesterday. Unfortunately, we experienced technical difficulties with the download of the

documents. This technical difficult would have prevented certain documents from being viewed by the public. We
currently have been working on this issue since last night to be available to get these documents to you and the public
as soon as possible. It is my hope to have the available documents on the clerk’s website by the close of business
today. More documents will be released in a new folder on the website as my IT Department is able to ensure the
access will be available. As the additional documents are made available, either myself or member of my office will
notify you. | apologize for this delay to you and the public.

Thank you.

Rachel M. Sadoff



